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Dated the 14™ November, 2011

The Executive Secretary

AAJVS
Port Blair

Sub: Construction of a semi- permanent shed at Phooltala village-reg.

Sir,

This is to inform you that Jarawas are frequently coming in Phooltala village

particularly at night for bartering of goods. To reduce interaction between Jarawas and non-
tribes and poaching activities in Jarawa area it is necessary to engage Field Attendants
continue in Phooltala village for day and night patrolling. In this connection a semi
permanent shed is require to be constructed immediately at Phooltala.

The construction work of the shed may be undertaken immediately by the AAJVS

to engage local mazdoors and carpenter to avoid any dealy. The matter has already been
discussed in presence of the Director (TW) during your visit at Kadamtala on 15" October,

2011.

An estimate for construction of the shed at Phooltala amounting to Rs. 46,066/-

(Rupees forty six thousand and sixty six only) is sent herewith for further action at your
end please.

Yours Faithfully,

I\
ta\l |
(A.K.Mondal)
Tribal Welfare Officer

AAJVS, Kadamtala



